
Parking Policy Reminder 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder regarding the parking policies outlined in your lease agreement. We 

kindly ask that you adhere to the following guidelines: 

• Only vehicles registered with the management are allowed to park in designated areas. 

• Parking permits must be displayed at all times. 

• Unregistered vehicles may be towed at the owner's expense. 

• Please do not block driveways or fire lanes. 

If you have any questions or need assistance regarding parking, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 

[Contact Information] 


